
Dear Mr Smith, 

We hope you are well.

On behalf of our team, i want to express our sincere 
appreciations for the donation you have recently 
made for The ADAM Primitive Project (TAPP). As you 
know, our mission is to bring first aid to the attention 
of primary school students and, by now, we managed 
£4,000. This would have never been possible without 
people like you who support our cause.

Your donation of £55 will be used towards the fund 
that will make this whole programme worth while, 
and it will go towards teaching and educational tools 
such as; VR equipment, Interactive videos/images 
and potential games in the future. As you well know, 
our aim to make just over £10,000 as a good starting 
point. This should make the process eaiser in trying to 
secure government funding.

Thank you once again for your support. We hope to 
hear from you soon. 

Yours sincerely,
Hope Thompson
Creator of TAPP
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